
Summit Mennonite Church 
Web:  www.summitmennonite.org 

Email:  summitmenno@sbcglobal.net 

Phone:  330-753-2019 

We follow Christ, offering healing and hope as we serve our neighbors in need 

Marilyn Rossiter, Pastor                                                           Sunday School: 9:30 am 

Stan King and Mary Schwartz, Caring Team                                   Worship: 10:30 am 

If you are a visitor this morning, we welcome you to our worship service! We hope 

that you feel at ease with us and sense the presence of God. We invite you to sign our 

0guest book in the foyer. 

Childcare during worship is available for infants and toddlers (generally ages three 

and under) in the nursery through the back doors of the sanctuary.  Children's 

bulletins and toys are available at the sanctuary entrance. 
 

May 31, 2015 
Focus Statement:  Our church relationships, through the Trinity, are mysterious and 
multi-faceted.  As we intentionally mentor one another with prayer, time, spiritual 
sharing, and deep love, we become each other’s bread and wine! 
 

GATHERING 
 Prelude:                                                                                       Dora Short 
 Welcome                                    Lee Ressler 
 Call to worship: 
 Opening Prayer 
 Hymn:  Sts #113 I will stand in the congregation       Women’s Group            
      HWB #41 Come thou Almighty King                         Pam Zook 
 

HEARING GOD 
 Children’s Time                                                     Suzie Yoder 
 Scripture:  Romans 8: 12-17            Andressa Bouyer 
 Message     PTSD:  Handle With Care                           Pastor Marilyn 
 

RESPONDING 
 Hymns of Response: HWB#1 What is this place 
        HWB #121 Holy God, we praise thy name 
 Announcements 
 Sharing joys and concerns 
 Offering 
 

SENDING 
 Hymn:  HWB #433 Go, my children 
 Blessing 
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 June food Donations for BACM: Pasta & Spaghetti Sauce 
 Greeter:  
 Worship Planners: Wanda & Lee Ressler 
 Nursery: Hannah Horner & William Troyer 

 

LAST WEEK 
   Attendance: 49      Offering: $2,150 
          Needed to meet spending plan: $1,400 

 

THIS WEEK 
 Monday, June 1, 7:00: Church Council meets 
 Friday, June 5: Family Promise rotation  
 Next Sunday: Special BACM offering 
         

COMING EVENTS 
 Monday, June 8, 5:30 & 7pm: Everence seminar on Medicare and Social  
  Security, respectively at Hartville Everence office (RSVP to     
  Sheila.troyer@everence.com or 330-877-6066 
 Sunday, June 14- potluck picnic in our park with KMC guests 
 Sunday, June 21, Men’s Day Potluck Picnic 
 July 18-19, 2015: Summit’s 50th Anniversary celebration 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Pastor Marilyn’s office hours will be Monday afternoon and Tuesday 
10-2. Call or text for meeting times. 
 

Don’t forget to RSVP for Hannah & William’s wedding at 
www.theknot.com! 
 

It is picnic season! On June 14th we will have a potluck picnic in our 
beautiful picnic area. On this day we will have a number of visitors 
from Kidron Mennonite Church, and we have invited them to enjoy 
lunch with us. On June 21st we will again have a potluck picnic to 
honor the men in our congregation. Please be planning to share in 
these alfresco meals. 
 

Next Sunday, June 7, and on the first Sunday of each month, we are 
invited to bring our offerings of food for Barberton Area Community 
Ministries (BACM), along with our monetary offerings for Summit to 
the front. This will hopefully show our children (and visitors) what our 
ministry to the poor is all about. It will also show our solidarity with 
much of the Christian church, whose practice it is to physically bring to 
the front our offerings. 
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Thanks to all who came and helped clean up our property yesterday. 
May God continue to bless others through this property at 939 Norton 
Avenue! 
 

There is an updated phone and email list in your mailbox; if you need 
any corrections or changes for the next update please let Deb Barry 
know at debbarry56@gmail.com. 
 

BACM: Bring pasta and spaghetti sauce for the month of June and drop into 
the box by our white giving tree. You may bring other food or grocery 
supplies also. It would be helpful to get into the habit of buying a few extra 
items when you do your grocery shopping. 
 

MISSION NETWORK PRAYER REQUEST: Thank God for Connie and Dennis 
Byler’s decades of ministry with Mennonite Mission Network in Spain. Pray 
for complete healing for Connie who has undergone several eye surgeries in 
the past year. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:debbarry56@gmail.com


 


